
To whom it may concern: 

I am writing this letter to urge opposition to SB 132. This bill is not only unconstitutional, but it 

is being pushed through using propaganda by those who should not be making medical choices 

for my children. As the parent of a severely disabled child due to vaccine injury, I know the real 

risks of adhering to a vaccine schedule that has never been tested. As a Christian, I do not believe 

the government should have the authority to tell me to I have to inject questionable ingredients 

such as aborted fetal tissue, other animal tissue, poisonous formaldehyde, and heavy metals like 

mercury or aluminum into my children's bodies. After years of research reading books, watching 

lectures, and talking to other parents with our story and values, I have learned the risk of 

infectious disease in our country has been grossly exaggerated while the risk of vaccine injury 

has been just as grossly under-reported and neglected. Most parent's I know who have been 

through similar ordeals have done similar research and should not need to go through excessive 

hoops to do what they feel is right for their children. No lecture or class will change my 

convictions. I love my kids. I know the choice I have made for them is the right one. Please, no 

on SB 132. Thank you for your time. 

Sincerely, 

Erin Barker 

Gabriel's mom 

 


